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I am vehemently opposed to the Northwest Innovation Works, LLC project at the Port of Kalama!
It is an assault on people's health and safety in the pursuit of corporate fossil fuel profits. Bad for the
environment/bad for people living along the Columbia river and surrounds. No more fracking! We
need clean energy now!


